
3101 35th Ave Oakland  

 

A mixed-use project of 7 residential townhouse condos with 1 corner ground floor commercial unit in 

Oakland’s evolving Laurel District. This ground up project will add to the area’s inventory of 

contemporary housing options with three story units designed for families.  Each townhouse has an 

attached garage, a 1st level work studio with bathroom, 2nd level kitchen with two story living and 

dining areas and a bedroom/bath suite, and a 3rd level with two bedrooms and bathroom. The units are 

primed for installation of photovoltaic systems and designed for natural ventilation and passive solar 

gain. The project represents a high-density housing solution at 34 units / acre, tailored to a small, urban 

in-fill lot. 

The project is anticipated to complete in 12 months from commencement of construction. The overall 

quality will be comparable to new developments in the Bay Area. Each unit will be individually metered 

for utilities; and common area will be covered by homeowner’s association. Developer plans to Presale 

individual units 90 days prior to completion with finishing options for homeowners.  

 

 

 

 













 

GREEN OAK BUILDERS INC. 

 

 

3101 35th Avenue Oakland CA 94619 

 

Building Permit Background 

The building permit #B1304783  for this development was initially issued on 10/10/2014.  

After demolition, the lender requested an updated phase 2 report. PIERS Environmental Inc. discovered that the 

original phase 1 report was incorrect and there were possible underground tanks on site.  

Environmental Restoration Services performed tank removal on 1/29/2015 

Fuel Leak Case No RO0003164 was opened in 3/16/2015 

Since 3/16/15 Green Oak Builders and Almar Environmental (Consultant) have been working with Alameda County 

Environmental Health (ACEH) to investigate and work on case closure. 

Submitted an extension request for building permit in 8/20/2015.  

Continue working with ACEH and assuming the county has put a hold on the building permit.  

Prior to 9/28/2016 ACEH meeting, attempted to request another extension from City but was informed 

that inspection needed. However, County does not allow additional work. 

Currently waiting for case closure and possible permission to renew the building permit. 
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